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AEROSOL ASSOCIATION GETS NEW LOOK



 10 MARCH 2011 

It might be one of the oldest aerosol associations in the world (established 1964), but the Aerosol Association of Australia has just launched a modern, fresh new look.

Unveiling the Association’s new branding at the 8th Australasian Aerosol Industry Awards, Executive Director, Philip Fleming, noted that the rebranding exercise was about communicating to its stakeholders how the Association had re-oriented to be more outward-looking and future-focussed to ensure that it remained relevant to the industry’s needs.

He said, “Our new look symbolises our renewed efforts to help the Australian aerosol industry confront the challenges of globalisation, and take the Association onto the regional stage.”

As part of this drive to ensure the industry remains competitive on the international stage, the Association launched an ‘Introduction to Aerosol Technology Course’ in 2009, and over just two courses has trained almost 100 people who work in an operations, laboratory, technical or marketing role with aerosols. 
“In our recent member survey, companies said that membership of the Association helped them keep abreast of changes and advancements in aerosol technology; understand local and international aerosol industry developments; get valuable guidance on aerosol quality and safety standards, legislation, technology and technical compliance; network with the industry, share knowledge and have access to aerosol training; and have a stronger industry voice to ensure the Australian industry remains competitive in the global market.

The revamp also includes a new website and Fleming notes that the website continues to get 10,000 hits a month and is instrumental in promoting the ‘aerosol advantage’.
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TODAY'S AEROSOLS — CFC FREE & RECYCLABLE





